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Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

Year 12 Trial Exams 

Please find attached details of the forthcoming Year 12 Trial Exams. These exams will take place 

between Wednesday 19th June and Friday 28th June. Students will be on study leave from 

Monday 17th June, returning to school on Monday 1st July. More detailed timetables will be 

shared with students after half term.  

The exams will be followed by tracking, including UCAS predicted grades, and end of year reports, 

which will be used to inform references for university, apprenticeships, and employment.  

To support students there have been sessions during Form Time which focused on preparing and 

planning revision time, and identifying effective revision techniques. 

We do hope that you find this information helpful. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

A G Wright 

Head of Sixth Form 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


